IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group DRAFT Liaison Communication

Source: IEEE 802.3 Working Group¹

CC:

To: Albrecht Oehler <u>Convenor, ISO/IEC JTC1/SC25 WG3</u>

Rainer Schmidt Chair, ISO/IEC JTC1/SC25

Marco Peter Committee Manager, ISO/IEC JTC1/SC25

Thomas H. Wegmann Asst. Committee Manager, ISO/IEC JTC1/SC25

Konstantinos Karachalios Secretary, IEEE-SA Standards Board

Secretary, IEEE-SA Board of Governors

Paul Nikolich Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC

Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group

Jon Lewis Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group

Chad Jones Chair, IEEE P802.3da and IEEE 802.3 PDCC Ad Hoc

James Withey Liaison Officer, IEEE 802.3 - SC25 WG3

From: David Law Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group

Subject: Reply to Incoming Liaison JTC 1/SC 25/WG 3 N 1330

Approval: Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 Working Group meeting, Teleconference, 19 Jan 2023

Dear Dr. Oehler,

We would like to thank you for your liaison communication JTC 1/SC 25/WG 3 N 1330. This communication requests use case information. IEEE 802.3 wanted to acknowledge the receipt of these requests and inform that the PDCC Ad Hoc is working on compiling the requested information. We hope to have a completed reply in time for your next meeting scheduled for 9 Oct 2023. The information we are compiling will be based on the publicly available contributions to 802.3cg, 802.3da, and 802.3dg projects, which can be found at

_

¹ This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group and does not necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.

 $\frac{https://www.ieee802.org/3/cg/index.html,\ https://www.ieee802.org/3/da/index.html,\ and\ https://www.ieee802.org/3/dg/index.html}{https://www.ieee802.org/3/dg/index.html}\ respectively.$

Thank you for your continued collaboration with the IEEE 802.3 Working Group.

Sincerely,

David Law

Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group

